
To whom it may concern 

This is a response to the DOCKETS TV-190405 and TV-190410 (Consolidated) initial order from UTC

 

regarding approving safety plan, upgrading safety rating to conditional and imposing and suspending

 

penalties. I wanted to let you know that we accept this decision and waive our right for additional

 

administrative hearing. We appreciate the assistance and guidance we have received from UTC officers 

throughout the process and will make sure we stay fully compliant in the future. We are going to pay the 

penalty of $1,500 as it is stayed in the order on or before July 27th, 2019. 

Best regards, 

Sergey Kogay 

CEO of People Movers LLC 
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